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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 11:34 AM
To: Evans, Charlotte
Cc: Robb, Ian
Subject: RE: RO#2908 - 2259 First St., Livermore 

Hi Charlotte, 
  
I have no objections to the proposed use of 2-inch diameter monitoring wells. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

From: Evans, Charlotte [Cevans@craworld.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2010 9:20 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Robb, Ian 
Subject: RO#2908 - 2259 First St., Livermore  

Hi Jerry,  
  
We are planning to install the monitoring wells at the end of the month at Mills Square Park in Livermore. In the 
work plan submitted on June 10, 2009, and in the subsequent revisions approved by ACEH, CRA proposed to 
install 4-inch wells. Due to site logistics, we will need to use a limited-access rig to install most of the monitoring 
wells and will have difficulty using 10-inch augers to depth. Therefore, CRA proposes to install 2-inch wells for all 
the proposed monitoring wells on and offsite.  
  
Please let us know if you concur with the change in well diameter.  
  
Thank you.  
  

_______________________________     
Charlotte Evans 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
  
Tel: 510-420-3351 
Cel: 510-385-0387 
Fax: 510-420-9170 
Email:  cevans@craworld.com 
Visit us at www.CRAworld.com 
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 

Think before you print  
  


